A han 3\0@1}&

June 30, 1999

Councilmember Paul Little
City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Ave.
Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Councilmember Little:

I would like to thank you for appointing me to the Arthur Noble Award Committee, however it
is with regret that I must resign from this position. Since the inception of this year’s committee
there has been much discord within the committee. This has culminated in a correspondence
being sent to the Mayor, all of the councilmembers, and to the committee members, with a
separate cover letter (see attachment), regarding issues arising at committee meetings. Because
I disagree with tenor of the letters, I believe it is in my best interest and that of the committee for

me to resign.

I would again like to thank you for your confidence in appointing me to the committee and I
look forward to serving Bungalow Heaven and the City of Pasadena in the future.

Sincerely, ‘
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Angela Sherick

Attachment

cc: Mayor William Bogaard
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